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May 1 2022
Ocean Park Place Project (Blasting Notice)
7510 Ocean Park Place

To all Residents,

As part of the construction process at 7510 Ocean Park Place blasting operations will be
commencing and continue through May 4 2022 - May 18 2022

Blasting will be conducted on Monday - Saturday 7:00am - 5:00pm

Each and every blast will be:

1. Recorded with a seismograph.
2. Will be using blasting mats to safeguard persons and property
3. Blast log will be recorded

*Prior to each blast a warning horn will sound 12 signals, at one second intervals then
there will be a two minute wait period before the blast. After the blast has been
inspected there will be a ten second horn sound to signal the blast is done*

Never come to the worksite if you have concerns with this blasting
project. If you have questions or concerns due to the blasting please
contact Work Safe BC, Craig Ramm, or Ivan Lo.
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